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The Park Community Group 
Representing the residents of The Park, Kerrison Road, Park Place, Kerrison Place, Kerrison Villas, and 
Kenilworth Road 
 
 

Newsletter  -  April 2023 
 
Most of our occasional newsletters go out on email. The last one is going out around now. If 
you are not on our mailing list and would like to receive them, then please email me at 
richard.chilton@btinternet.com stating your name and postal address. 

AGM 2023 and presentation on “Ealing: Queen of the Suburbs” 
Our AGM this year will be held on Tuesday 18th April at the University of West London 
(UWL) premises on St. Mary’s Road. A short formal AGM will be followed by a presentation 
on “Ealing: Queen of the Suburbs” by Dr Peter Hounsell, Chair of Ealing Historical Society. 
 
UWL are kindly letting us use the Savoy Suite on the ground floor. We will be providing a 
small finger buffet, wine and soft drinks.  
 
The evening will start at 7:30pm with the buffet and the meeting will start at 8:00pm with our 
short formal AGM. This will be followed by the presentation. We will finish by 9:30pm at the 
latest with the presentation expected to finish earlier. 
 
UWL have asked that we go in through the entrance on St. Mary’s Road rather than through 
the entrance on The Park. You may be asked to sign in. You then go down a corridor on the 
right hand side of their front desk and the Savoy Suite is on the right hand side some way 
down that corridor. 
 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you at the meeting. 
 
 

 
 
Richard Chilton   
 
(Chair of the Park Community Group) 


